KITIMAT

A Marvel of Nature and Industry

PLAYGROUNDS RE-OPENING FOLLOWING COVID-19 CLOSURE

June 15, 2020 — District of Kitimat playgrounds will re-open to the public effective
Wednesday, June 17th, 2020.

Please continue to practice physical distancing and stay at home if you are sick. It is
recommended that you wash your hands after use as the playgrounds will not be disinfected.

Thank you for your cooperation.




